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EARLY PICK UP 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Habitat school! 

Kindly note that early pick up of the wards during the busy school hours leads to operational 

difficulties that the school faces every day. 

Therefore, we request all parents to avoid early pick up of your wards. 

We appreciate your cooperation 

Regards 

 

Principal 

Ms. Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 


